
 

 

 

 

 

 

22 April 2025          

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

SUMMER SHOWCASE CONCERT 

Wednesday 30th April 2025 at 7:00pm in the Queen’s Hall 

 

Following our busy Spring term in the Music Department at RGS, you are now warmly 

invited to join us for one of the biggest concerts in the annual RGS Music calendar. 

 

Please note the change in date, the concert has been moved a day earlier due to a clash 
with another RGS event.  

 

All the main RGS ensembles will be showcasing what they have been preparing this 

academic term, including performances from: Senior Orchestra, Junior Orchestra, Senior 

Choir, Junior Choir, Chamber Choir, Close Harmony, Mini Close Harmony, Brass Ensemble, 

Guitar Ensemble, Big Band and Swing Band. It promises to be a musical extravaganza 

that has music to suit all! 

 

Performers will not require a ticket as there will be a section reserved for them.  

 

There will be a range of snacks and refreshments served by the RGS Friends of Music 

during the interval, and the concert will end at approximately 9:30pm. 

 

We would love you to join in with one of the most enjoyable concerts of the year and very 

much look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Natasha Jashari 

Director of Music 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

RGS Summer Showcase 2025 
Wednesday 30th April at 7pm, Queen’s Hall 

Information Sheet for Performers 
 

This letter is for all the major groups listed below, who will be performing on Wednesday 

30th April: 

Junior Choir   Senior Orchestra Big Band 

Senior Choir   Junior Orchestra  

Chamber Choir  Swing Band 

Close Harmony  Brass Ensemble  

Mini-Close Harmony  Guitar Ensemble 

 

 

Rehearsals 

● Rehearsals are at normal times during the week, plus there will be final rehearsals on 

the day in the Queen’s Hall - these will be posted on Google Classroom in the 

coming weeks. 

● It is essential that your child attends all rehearsals from now until the concert in order 

to participate in the concert! 

 

Dress 

● School Uniform 

● Look as smart as possible - white shirt, clean shoes, hair combed etc.  

● We will perform in shirts and ties - no blazers or jumpers 

 

Time 

● Arrive by 6:30pm 

● When you arrive, place your instrument in the room designated for your ensemble 

● There are refreshments and ice-creams you can purchase in the interval. 

 

Call for helpers! - Friends of Music 

Friends of Music are a committee of parent helpers who support the Music Department, and 

they would love to welcome more members! If you would be interested in helping out, 

especially with selling refreshments for the Summer Showcase, please contact 

rgshwfriendsofmusic@gmail.com 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Jashari, Director of Music 
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